
Dear Senator Dan Coats,  

As a resident of Indiana that cares about individuals with a disability and 
their well being, I am writing to you today to ask you to co-sponsor the 
Achieving a Better Life Experience (ABLE) Act of 2011 (S. 1872/H.R. 
3423).  

The ABLE Act, when enacted into law, will give people with Down          
syndrome and their families the ability to save for the future just like every 
other American family. Currently, barriers to employment, independent 
living, and ultimately, economic self-sufficiency, exist because individuals 
with Down syndrome and other disabilities must rely on services like Medicaid and Supplemental Security Income 
(SSI) proved, however, to qualify for these services individuals with Down syndrome may not have more than 
$2,000 in assets, and earn no more than $674 in a monthly income.  

The ABLE Act will eliminate barriers to work and saving by preventing dollars saved through ABLE accounts from 
counting against an individual’s eligibility for any federal benefits program. The legislation also contains Medicaid 
fraud protection against abuse and Medicaid pay-back provision when the beneficiary passes away. The ABLE Act 
has been endorsed by over 50 national disability, religious, and nonprofit organizations. By cosponsoring and pass-
ing the ABLE Act, you will give more individuals with a disability and their families the ability to save for their child’s 
future just like every other American family!   X 
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